
Dear Parent/Guardians:

Message from 

This is the final newsletter for the 2021-22 school year. State testing
has been completed with the exception of a few makeups. This is also
the time of the year when students have a tendency to slack off
because summer is near. Students need to continue working until the
year ends on May 31st. Many students have uncompleted assignments
that they need to complete. Ideally, students should finish the year as
they started the year. 

Final report cards will be made available on the Parent Access on June
8th, if there are no outstanding fees. A date to come into the building
to pick up a hard copy has not been determined. I will communicate
that date through FinalForms once it’s coordinated with the other
buildings. Summer School and/or retentions will be handled between
student and parent on an individual basis. I will notify any parent if
there is a potential retention. If you don’t hear from me, your child will
move on to the next grade level.

The 6th grade will be leaving for Camp Sheldon located on Lake Erie on
May 17th and will return on May 20th in the afternoon. Please pay
attention to the supply notes as they come home and any information
from the 6th-grade staff. The students really enjoy the experience of
getting away for a few days and trying new activities. There is a ton of
planning by the 6th-grade staff on a yearly basis to keep the program
going. One of the largest supports comes from the annual mum  and
Daffin candy bar sales. These sales help to greatly offset the cost of
taking 6th grade to camp. On a similar note, the middle school has not
had a fundraiser in the last two years due to Covid 19 changes. So, I
decided to have one this year. The students sold more than I sold in 13
years. Again, that support and profits enable me to purchase additional
items for the staff. Your efforts are noticed and appreciated. All
students who qualified for prizes for their sales have been taken care
of. On May 11th, we will have a lunch at Cockeye BB for our highest
sellers. 

Lastly, I would like to say to enjoy your summer months and I will see
everyone in Late August.
                                                                                             

Principal Kelly

Important Dates






    

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal
Grades 6-7-8
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5/17-20        6th grade at 
                     Camp Sheldon
5/31              Last Day of School
6/8:               Final Report Cards 
                     available via 
                     Parent Access
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Click the link below to check
 out Mrs. Wilthew's

 School Counselor website. 
There you will find Parent

Resources, Important Dates
and much more.  






To connect with 
Mrs. Wilthew, email  

melissa.wilthew@labrae.school 
or call 

330-898-0800 option 3
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Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. WilthewWilthewWilthew   
School Counselor for Grades 6-9School Counselor for Grades 6-9School Counselor for Grades 6-9
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Add a heading

Here we are. It's the end of the school year
already! 

May is a busy month filled with a lot of
different activities and events in the middle
school. 

This month, Mr. Starkey and I will be
conducting a high school transition meeting
for our eighth-grade students. We have 
 invited some of our current high school
students to share their own experiences as
a high school student. 

Mr. Kelly and I will also hold a middle school
transition meeting for our incoming fifth-
grade students. The students will have an
opportunity to tour the middle school
hallway and receive a welcome letter from
our current sixth graders. 

Have a safe summer! Go Vikes!

https://sites.google.com/labrae.school/middle-school-counseling/


POWER OF THE PEN!POWER OF THE PEN!
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Congratulations to 8th-graders Caylee Fitpatrick, Ava Cruse
and Makenzie Lichty for qualifying for the Power of the Pen
State Tournament!  The three will compete Friday, May 13,
2022, at  Otterbein University.



LMS STUDENTSLMS STUDENTS  
OF THE MONTHOF THE MONTH

 GRADE 6 
Diya Patel 

Sophia Balzer
 















GRADE 7 
Brooklynn Kohn 
Jacob Mansfield













GRADE 8 
Maddison Johnson 

Daniel Gottberg
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Congratulations to our LM School April
2022 Students of the Month! We are
proud of  their accomplishments.
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The middle school had not had a fundraiser in the last
two years due to COVID 19. But this year , when
fundraisers resumed, our students stepped up and
broke records for their efforts. Mr. Kelly said, "The
students sold more than I sold in 13 years!" 

Students who had the most fundraising sales got to
enjoy some time in the money machine! 

     

FUNDRAISING 
FESTIVITIES at LMS!

Top-selling fundraising students wait for      
 a turn inside the MONEY MACHINE!
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Students who had the most fundraising sales
got to enjoy some time in the money machine!   

FUNDRAISING FUN IN 
THE MONEY MACHINE!



L A B R A E  L O C A L  S C H O O L S  /  L A B R A E . S C H O O L

"Home of the Vikings"
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https://www.facebook.com/LaBraeSchools
https://twitter.com/LaBraeSchools
https://labrae.school/

